KWBG 5
1590 Kilocycles

BOONE, IOWA
June 18, 1963

813 Keeler St,
Ph. 432-1590

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This is confimation on reception of our signal
June 11, 1963 during our frequency check.

The coverage map which you requested for the winter
months would have to be computed with field strength
measurments during the winter months and a map
drawn fram the data. As you can see this would be

a lot of work for nothing since condition change every
night of every month. This I Imagine you have noticed
in listening around the band. I have enclosed w/ our
general daytime coverage. At night we are directional
with two towers to the north and 1/2 our power to make
it 500 watts.

C oran
Chief Engineer

THE VOICE OF SERVICE FOR CENTRAL IOWA




